
VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Ms. Cindy Miller 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Kenneth M. Rubin, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 691-2512 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
E-mail: ken.rubin@fpl.com 

March23,2012 

Re: UNDOCKETED - Initiation of Rulemaking to Amend Rules 25-6.050 
and 25.6.100, F.A.C. 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

I am writing on behalf of Florida Power and Light Company (FPL) to request that a rule 
development workshop be conducted in connection with the above-referenced rule 
amendments that were the subject of the undocketed Notice of Development of 
Rulemaking issued March 9, 2012. FPL wishes to present comments and seek 
clarification regarding various aspects of the rules as they currently appear, as well as the 
amendments to those rules proposed in the March 9, 2012 Notice. The requested rule 
development workshop will enable all affected persons to provide meaningful input that 
will be helpful to the Staff and the Commission in considering the proposed rule 
amendments. 

With reference to Rule 25-6.050, F.A.C., FPL will present comments and suggest a 
simple clarification to Stafl’s proposed language which would fully address FPL’s 
concerns regarding the proposed amendment to the d e .  With the understanding that 
other parties may suggest additional language and address other aspects of the rule, the 
language that FPL offers has been added in red below, as follows: 

25-6.050 Location of Meters. 
The utility shall designate to an applicant or its customers the location for meter 
placement. Locations of meters should be easily accessible for reading, testing, and 
making necessary adjustments and repairs. customer requests a different location. 
and the requested location is acceptable to the utility. the customer is responsible for all 
additional costs resulting from the relocation reguest. 
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With reference to Rule 25-6.100(2)(j), F.A.C., FPL would simply like to confirm that 
Staff agrees that FPL's use of a post office box as the Company's address adequately 
meets the requirements of the first portion of the proposed amendment to the rule. 
Additionally, FPL seeks to confirm that the intent of the second portion of the 
proposed amendment is to require the utility to allow customers to call the toll free 
number (identified on the customer bill) to obtain all locations where they can pay 
their utility bills without incurring a surcharge or fee, rather than requiring the 
identification of those locations on the actual customer bill. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

Kenneth M. Rubin 
Senior Counsel 

cc: Ann Cole, Director 
Office of Commission Clerk 


